11/2/23
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· The Greenwich Township School District would like to celebrate our faculty and staff. You are invited to nominate a teacher or education services professional for recognition. Attached you will find more information along with a nomination form. Nominations are due on or before November 28, 2023. Thank you in advance for your contributions.
·  Reports Cards will be finalized on Nov.16th. 
· Breakfast and lunch menus can be found on our district website. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. 
· Just a reminder that school is closed on Nov.8th, Nov.9th, and Nov.10th. 
· Just a reminder that our picture retakes will be held on Nov.7th. Attached you will find a flyer with ordering information. If your child needs their picture taken, please be sure to inform their teacher.
· Please be sure to turn in an anticipated absence form if your child will absent from school due to a family vacation. The form can be found on our district website under the e-folder tab. 
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Basketball Registration.
· The Greenwich Township School District is once again holding a Thanksgiving Food Drive to support Helping Hands!  
Helping Hands is a local non-profit organization which began in 2006.  Their mission is simple:  Three times a year (Thanksgiving, Christmas and Easter) they provide food and comfort to over 100 local families who have fallen on hard times.
The Thanksgiving Food Drive collection will occur between November 1, 2023, until November 16, 2023.  We are asking for the following items:
Canned vegetables, boxed stuffing, boxed mashed potatoes, macaroni and cheese, cranberry sauce and gravy.   Any donation is appreciated and thank you for your continued support!

 We hope everyone has a great weekend!

